
SEPTEMBER 16, 2018 MEETING

Meeting called to order at 2:13 P.M. by Arlen Kubat.

Bob Sabino led the Pledge of Allegiance 

Arlene thanked Bill and Pat Selby for hosting the meeting.

Arlene wished all September Birthday people a happy birthday and happy anniversary 
to everyone who is celebrating in September.

Steve went over the treasurer report:  Opening balance 11, 985.06, Expenses $489.63, 
closing balance 11,495.43.  Certificate of deposit has a balance of 25, 183.40

Nominations for vice president and treasurer was announced, nominated for vice 
president is Arlene Kubat, and treasurer is Steve Handy, both were uncontested.  Voting 
is at next meeting.

Picnic:  Bill Downing said all went well, everyone enjoyed themselves and the ladies 
won the trivia contest.

Sunshine report:  Lucille stated she has been sending cards out.  Wendy Meehan is 
doing better, she is home and will be on oxygen.  An old club member, Dominick Tucci 
passed away and we will send a sympathy card to his daughter.

Membership:  Paul Adamoff was not at meeting.

Tennessee Convention:  Donna Jesse stated everyone had a good time, our club 
members received many awards, our newest member Jere Klein received an award at 
his first convention. Donna mentioned the next convention is in Flagstaff Arizona.  Pat 
received a letter from the manager at the Copper Kettle in Tennessee were some 
members went to                
                                        dinner, she stated she was happy we came and had a good 
time meeting everyone.

New Business:  Lucille and Julie will be hosting the fall cruise on 10/21, it will be a 
covered bridge tour, lunch will be at the Cock and Bull restaurant in Peddler Village in 
PA.

Phil Guidone:  Phil spoke about a trip to Barrett Jackson, it will be January 12th to the 
19th, this is not a club event.

Christmas Party:  Arlene spoke about the party which will be held on 12/1, it is at Bella 
Italia in Orange NJ, same place as last year, we will have the bigger room this year.  Pat 
retired from being the DJ, Jeanmarie from Entertainment with Sophistication will be our 
new DJ, she DJ’d our dance.



Anyone hosting a meeting next year must contact Joanne.

Flagstaff convention:  Preregistration is open now, make reservation for hotel soon, the 
hotel is Little American Hotel, it is $139 per night.

Calendars:  we will be bringing back the calendars, Sue Gayet stated she will be happy 
to put them together.

Next meeting will be hosted by Charlie and Isabel Costa on 10/14.

Lucille daughter Julie won the 50/50.

Meeting ended at 2:44 PM

Minutes submitted by T.M.S.


